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From: Scott
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 1:42:06 PM


Please do not remove the new bike lanes created along Gillham.  We need bikeways like this


for KC to be a bikeable, walkable city; to move into the 21st Century; to be more sustainable;
to meet the city's climate action goals (currently being worked on by the Climate Resiliency
Plan and former Climate Protection Plan; to be liveable;  and to compete with cities that have
good bike infrastructures.


--Scott Klamm


resident, citizen


38 NW 39th Street
KC MO 64116


Commissioner
KCMO Environmental Management Commission
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